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Dear Parents/Carers,  

We have reached the end of one of the most challenging half terms I have known in my 
20 years of teaching and I am so proud of the Curdworth Primary School Community.  
This half term our teachers have taught a staggering 300 zoom lessons between them! 
Our children have completed 28 remote learning days, attended 40 zoom lessons each 
and uploaded thousands of pieces of learning onto Class Dojo. It has been a truly     
humbling experience to watch our staff, our children and our families pull together to be 
the very best school we can be. 

I wish you all a very happy, relaxing half term break. 

Best wishes, Mrs Lisa Dodd (Headteacher) 

 KEY DATES 
 
 

12.02.21  INSET day (no children in school, 
no live zoom sessions) 
 

15.02.21 - 19.02.21 HALF TERM BREAK 
22.02.21 Remote learning recommences 
03.03.21 WOW Wednesday 

IMPORTANT  

SAFEGUARDING CONTACT INFORMATION 
The welfare and safety of our children will continue to be our priority throughout this      
lockdown period. If parents/carers need support you can make contact via email to 
head2502@welearn365.com or contact school on 01675 470379.  

If you think a child is in immediate danger please dial 999 and contact the Police. 

You can also find support via from the following services: 

Warwickshire Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH team) - 01926 414144 

Warwickshire Emergency Duty Team - 01926 886922 

Warwickshire Family Information Service - 01926 742274 

School Health Chat Line: 07520619376 (Parents) 07507331525 (Teenagers) 

Child Line - 08001111 

Samaritans - 116123 

Domestic Violence Hotline - 08002000247 

MIND mental health support - 03001233393 

La Leche (help for mums accessing formula milk) - 03451202918 

 

INSET DAY - VALENTINES ACTIVITIES 
 

Although tomorrow is an INSET day, we thought some families might appreciate some ideas 
of fun things that the children can do. We have created a Valentines Day activity menu which 
will be posted on Class Dojo and emailed out to families. There is no pressure to complete 
any of the activities but if you do and you want us to see them, please feel free to upload 
pictures on Class Dojo. 

POLITE NOTICE 

When coming up to school, please do not block the school gates by parking on the 
drive way. 

     CURDWORTH 

    CHAMPIONS 

Congratulations to our 
Curdworth Champions 

from the last 2 weeks: 
 

HEDGEHOG CLASS 

• Millen 

• Scarlett 

• Indi 

• Parker 
 

OWL CLASS 

• Rhys 

• Nadia 

• Violet 

• Carter 
 

FOX CLASS 

• Eva 

• Jake 

• Sophie B 

• Teddy H 
 

SQUIRREL CLASS 

• Ruby  

• Joseph C 

• Izzy M 

• James 

You are AMAZING 

LEARNERS! 

SCHOOL LUNCHES FOR CHILDREN IN SCHOOL 

If your child is currently in school, please can we remind you to order your school 
lunches via school money at least the night before. You must do this even if you do 
not pay for school meals. We are cooking to order and our cook is not on site full 
time, therefore if you do not order your child’s lunch we will not be able to provide 
food for them.  



  

OUR AMAZING LEARNING GALLERY  


